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Board Members  

Ken Pollaski- Supervisor   Amy Patterson- Clerk    Phil Lodholtz- Trustee 

Janel Eichenberg- Treasurer Joyce Beach- Trustee 

Meeting Called To Order 

Supervisor Ken Pollaski brought the Chase Township Board meeting to order at 7:32pm.  Roll 

call shows Ken Pollaski, Amy Patterson, Janel Eichenberg, Joyce Beach, and Phil Lodholtz 

present.  

Approval of Minutes 

Joyce Beach moved to approve the September 21, 2021 regular meeting minutes. Seconded by 

Phil Lodholtz. Motion passed unanimously. 

Treasurers Report  

Janel Eichenberg read her Treasurers report:  

General Account 

Beginning balance September 2021 was $213,651.71. Income received $41,157.03. Expenses 

$7,776.82.  Leaving a balance of $247,031.92. 

 

Library Account 

Beginning balance for September 2021 was $86,027.74 Income received $633.76. Expenses 

$2,286.21. Leaving a balance of $84,375.29. 

 

Tax Account 

Beginning balance for September 2021 was $47,767.20. Income received $197.624.40. 

Expenses $243,396.07. Leaving a balance of $1,999.46. 

 

48 Month CD-8274 

Beginning balance for September 2021 was $10,876.73. Interest income of $14.89. Account was 

CLOSED OUT $10,891.62. 

 

48 Month CD-9306 

Opening Balance for September 2021 was $9,299.74. Interest income of $1.98. Account was 

CLOSED OUT $9,301.72. 

 

Clerks Report 

Bills presented for approval:  

Township Bills in the amount of $17,140.51 

Library bills $3,673.97 were approved by the library board. 

Phil Lodholtz made a motion to pay bills. Joyce Beach seconded. 

Ken Yes, Amy Yes, Joyce Yes, Janel Yes, and Phil Yes. Motion carried.  
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Brief Public Comment 

 

Speakers/Guests: 

Commissioner Howard Lodholtz- gave an update that the state and county are redistricting 

because of the last census and it will have an impact on Chase Township. 

 

Library- Janel Eichenberg gave an update that the library had their pickle fest and it had a good 

turnout. They are already planning for next years to make improvements. Library will be 

installing antivirus on the computers and chrome books. They have a copy of the library use 

agreement and will review it.  

 

New Business: 

 

 

 

Old Business 

Large item pickup- Clerk Amy Patterson calls every month and has not gotten a response about 

last year billing. She also inquired about purchasing stickers for curbside pickup and has not 

received any information.  

 

County designated assessor- After review it was found that Casey Guthrie is unable to fill the 

position due to the state changing rules. The county interviewed people and found a worthy 

candidate. 

Amy Patterson made a motion to accept Lindsey Shembarger as designated assessor. Seconded 

by Phil Lodholtz. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Township hall improvements- The new refrigerator was delivered by Lowes and looks great, 

already had positive feedback from family who rented the hall. 

Need to look for paneling for entrance as the insulation board has been written on.  

 

 

Citizens Time 
Adjournment: 
Motion to adjourn meeting by Phil Lodholtz, seconded by Joyce Beach. Motion passed 
unanimously.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:28 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy Patterson  
Chase Township Clerk  

 


